
Request For Proposals 
NE 92nd Avenue Pump Station 

City of Battle Ground 
 
 
The City of Battle Ground is seeking services for design of the City’s NE 92nd 
Avenue Pump Station and Force Main. The City is asking for qualified Consultant’s 
to submit five (5) copies of your proposal by 4:30 PM on September 4, 2020 to: 
 

Mark Herceg, PE 
 Public Works Director 
City of Battle Ground 

109 SW 1st Street, Suite 122 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

 
For a complete copy of the RFP package, please contact Joan Hall, City of Battle 
Ground Engineering Department at (360) 342-5070. 
 
The City of Battle Ground encourages disadvantaged, minority, and women-
owned consultant firms to respond. Consultants will be held to federal EEO 
requirements for any project containing federal funds. Consultants will also be 
held to the ADA and Civil Rights requirements for the City of Battle Ground. 
 
City of Battle Ground, in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 
78 Stat. 252, 42 U.S.C. 2000d to 2000d-4 and Title 49, Code of Federal 
Regulations, Department of Transportation, Subtitle A, Office of the Secretary, 
Part 21, Nondiscrimination in Federally-assisted programs of the Department of 
Transportation issued pursuant to such Act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will 
affirmatively insure that in any contract entered into pursuant to this 
advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises as defined at 49 CFR Part 26 
will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and 
will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, national origin, or 
sex in consideration for an award. 
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Persons with 
disabilities may request this information be prepared and supplied in alternate 
forms by calling collect to Kay Kammer, City Clerk at (360) 342-5008. 
Información será traducida al español a petición de cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. 
Информация имеется на русском языке по запросу на 
cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. 如需相关信息的中文版本，请来函索取： 
cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. Gửi yêu cầu nhận thông tin sẵn có bằng tiếng Việt 
đến cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. Za informacije na bosanskom jeziku obratite se 



na adresu cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. Ang impormasyon ay makukuha sa 
Tagalog sa pamamagitan ng kahilingan sa cityclerk.info@cityofbg.org. 
 
Dates of Publication: August 12, 2020, August 19, 2020, and August 26, 2020. 


